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Representative Ladwig:

This bill incorporates the 4 changes which were agreed to by the group that met with
you in your office.  Please review the changes carefully to ensure that I have correctly
captured your intent, especially the language that I have created in s. 66.0230 (4).  Don
Dyke and I discussed this subsection and we believe it captures the intent of the group.

Marc E. Shovers
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0129
E–mail:  marc.shovers@legis.state.wi.us


